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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Operating Reactors

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Safeguards Contingency Plan

Dear Sir:

The Authority has received your letter dated January 16, 1980
which requested additional information on the subject item dated
March 14, 1979. As a consequence of security efforts for recent
scheduled and unscheduled outages, additional NRC program response
requirements and the present re-evaluation of the entire Security
Program by the Authority, the Authority finds that it cannot respond
to your request wJthin the time you requested. The Authority plans
to respond to your 'nformation requested by May 5, 1980. The results
of the present Secur.ty Program evaluation will provide the in-
formation needed for your review.

Very truly yours,
.

.

Paul J. Early
Assistant Chief Engineer-Projects
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